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A REVIEW OF THE COUNCIL’S OLDER PEOPLE’S STRATEGY -
EXECUTIVE RESPONSE TO WORKING GROUP’S COMMENTS

INTRODUCTION

The Executive response to the review of the Council’'s Older People’s Strategy
undertaken by a working group of the Overview and Scrutiny Commission is attached
for the Commission’s consideration.

The Commission received and noted the letter dated 29 April 2009 sent to the
Executive Member concerning this review of the Council’'s Older People’s Strategy at
its meeting held on 11 June 2009, when it was informed that the Older People’s
Strategy was due to be considered by the Executive in the following week and that
the vast number of recommendations made by the Working Group had been
accepted and incorporated into the report.

SUGGESTED ACTION

That the Overview and Scrutiny Commission notes the response of the
Executive to the review of the Council’s Older People’s Strategy undertaken by
one of its working groups.

Background Papers

Letter dated 29 April 2009 and accompanying comments to the Executive Member for Adult
Services, Health and Housing.
Minutes of the meeting of the Overview and Scrutiny Commission held on 11 June 2009.

Contact for further information

Richard Beaumont — 01344 352283
e-mail: richard.beaumont@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

Andrea Carr — 01344 352122
e-mail: andrea.carr@bracknell-forest.gov.uk
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